
From: Shea.Valois@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Shea.Valois@epamail.epa.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 10:24 AM 
To:  
Subject: FYI: EPA Region 8 Underground Injection Control Program has suspended 
all work on the Powertech Centennial site 
 
 
The EPA Region 8 Underground Injection Control Program has suspended all 
work on the Powertech Centennial site, including the Class V injection 
well permit, at the request of applicant Powertech.  The proposed Class 
V permit is for the reinjection of groundwater pumped to the surface 
during an aquifer pump test. We will notify you if we recommence work on 
the permit. 
______________________________ 
Valois Shea 
US EPA Region 8 
8P-W-GW 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202-1129 
phone: 303-312-6276 
fax: 303-312-6741 
 


